OO0O0OPS!

A potentially dangerous error worked its
way into the proximity power-switch sche-
matic presented in the “New Ideas” col-
umn in the May 1984 issue of Radio-
Electronics. In the lower right-hand cor-
ner of Fig. 1, the neutral line is connected
directly to the load’s hot line, short-circuit-
ing the output. The neutral line should not
be connected to the hot line. Instead, it
should be connected to the circuit
ground.(See figure to right.)—Editor
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